
Solutions for Bedford Township Roads 
Results of the Discussion from the Town Hall Meeting 

June 5, 2014 
 

1. Communication, communication, communication – It was said many 
times and load and clear, the Township Board needs to communicate 
with the Public. 
 

2. Coordinate trash pick-up days and vendors in order to save wear and 
tear on the roads with many heavy trucks working on the same days. 
 

3. Change the Road Commission Policy (MCRC) on Special 
Assessment Districts (S.A.D.’s) 
 

4. County Commissioners should reinstate the Self Help Program. 
 

5. Fines for overweight trucks should be used on road improvement not 
be given to the Library. 
 

6. Change Act 51, the statute that regulates road commissions and road 
funding.  It is outdated and not effective for current standards. 
 

7. Township Board should apply surplus dollars in the budget at end of 
each fiscal year toward roads.  
 

8. Need dollars from local residents for local roads either by millage or 
special assessment. 
 

9. Reduce load limits on roads and enforce them. 
 

10. Community needs to coordinate efforts and work together to demand
 improved road funding, maintenance and construction. 

 
11. Reduce speed limits on Samaria, Jackman and Secor Roads – this

 would need approval from the State Police and MCRC who set limits. 
 

12. School buses to Monroe Road Elementary should not use Clegg
 Road as it is not built for that much traffic. 

 
 


